
 

 

 Nutrition	Services	is	Hiring!	
	

Are	you	interested	in	earning	extra	income	while	your	child	attends	school?		Do	you	want	to	be	part	of	a	team	that	

provides	high	quality,	nutritious	meals	to	Portland	Public	Schools	students?		PPS	Nutrition	Services	is	hiring	Food	

Service	Assistants	to	work	2-5	hour	shifts.		Starting	salary	is	$11.85/hour.		Must	pass	a	Criminal	Record	Check	and	

know	basic	computer	skills.		For	more	information	call:		503-916-3271
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Upcoming 
Events 

Check your email weekly 
for news and updates. 

*Friday,	Dec.	2nd	
		Peninsula	Self	Manager	Party	
	
*Monday,	Dec.	5th	
		KinderKonzert-	Strings	
	
*Friday,	Dec.	9th	
		9am	–	11:30am	
		5th	grade	field	trip	to	Maverick	
		Main	Stage	
	
*Saturday,	Dec.	10th		
		10:30am-12:00pm	
		Family	Support	Group	
		Sewing	a	sleeping	mask	
	
*Wednesday,	Dec.	14th	
		6:00-7:30pm	
		PTA	Meeting	
	
*Monday,	Dec.	19th	–	
		Monday,	Jan.	2nd		
		Winter	Break	–	No	Classes	
	
*Tuesday,	Jan.	3rd	
			First	day	back	in	the		
			New	Year	
	
*Wednesday,	Jan.	4th		
		8:15-8:55am	
		Principal’s	Coffee	

Each	year	around	the	winter	holidays	Peninsula	School	tries	
to	 do	something	to	help	out	families	who	may	be	struggling	
financially.	In	the	past	we	have	called	it	our	Season	of	Sharing	and	it	has	looked	a	
bit	different	from	year	to	year.	This	year	we	are	hoping	to	continue	the	tradition	
but	again	the	support	we	provide	will	be	different.		

This	year	we	will	be	providing	some	extra	help	to	the	families	that	have	been	the	
most	impacted	by	these	hard	economic	times	in	the	form	of	a	gift	card.	We	will	
notify	the	families	that	are	selected	the	week	of	December	12th	and	they	can	
come	and	pick	up	their	gift	card	a	few	days	before	Winter	Break.			

If	your	family	is	experiencing	hardship	that	we	may	not	be	aware	of,	please	let	
our	office	staff	know	that	you	would	like	to	be	considered.		As	a	way	of	giving	
back	to	the	school	community,	we	would	encourage	families	receiving	help	from	
the	school	to	choose	one	of	many	options	that	we	have	for	helping	the	school	
through	different	volunteer	opportunities.		

If	you	are	able	and	you	would	be	interested	in	supporting	some	of	our	families	
this	year	please	bring	your	contribution	to	the	main	office	by	Friday,	December	
9th	in	the	form	of	cash	or	check	made	out	to	
the	Peninsula	PTA.		

Thank	you	so	much	for	your	participation	and	
we	wish	you	a	wonderful	holiday	season.		
	

Warmly,	
The	Peninsula	School	Community	

for the Peninsula Community  
by the Peninsula Community 

Holiday Help 


